
What’s Happening Here?
Resurface Street Improve Roadway Conditions

Remove Bus Boarding Island Refresh Street Markings

On Thursday, April 1st, NYC DOT will begin to mill Broadway from  
23rd Street to 18th Street in preparation for resurfacing, which is 
scheduled to occur by the end of April. Schedules are subject to change 
due to inclement weather or emergencies.

•	 Plaza amenities such as tables, chairs, planters, and granite blocks  
will be temporarily removed and will return shortly after paving  
is complete.

Implementation starts in April

 Existing: 
 Flatiron 

     Flatiron: Broadway, 23rd Street to 18th Street 
      Resurfacing

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan  
Borough Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


